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You don't often get email from 

Dear Sirs
 
Following a meeting of the Full Council last night it was democratically resolved that a
majority of the Full Council are supportive in principle of the A46 bypass albeit there are
a number of issues that the Council would implore the examiner to address through the
examination process. Those issues will be more particularly documented and submitted
to you at the earliest opportunity.
 
Kind regards
 
 
 
 
Matthew Gleadell
Town Clerk
 
Logo

 
Newark Town Council
Town Hall, Newark, Nottinghamshire NG24 1DU

 

Please consider the environment. Do you really need to print this email?

Newark Town Council Legal Disclaimer
Emails and any attachments from Newark Town Council are confidential. If you are not the intended
recipient, please notify the sender immediately by replying to the email, and then delete it without making
copies or using it in any other way. Senders and recipients of email should be aware that, under the Data
Protection Act 1998 and the Freedom of Information Act 2000, the contents may have to be disclosed in
response to a request.
Although any attachments to the message will have been checked for viruses before transmission, you are
urged to carry out your own virus check before opening attachments, since Newark Town Council accepts
no responsibility for loss or damage caused by software viruses.
 
 
 
From: Matthew Gleadell 
Sent: 12 July 2024 15:04
To: a46newarkbypass@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Subject: Pre Examination
 
Dear Sirs
 
I have just submitted comments via the Planning Inspectorate website but wish to e-mail
also to identify the Town Councils position.
 
Throughout the life of the proposals and the various stages of Consultation the Town
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Council has changed its position from being supportive to opposed on several
occasions. Decisions have often been resolved by small vote margins and in some
cases by Chairmans casting vote.  Significant changes in the make up of the elected
Councillors following the 2023 local elections has also resulted in differing views
emerging. The Councils Planning Committee met on the 10th July and resolved to
submit comments to the pre-examination process which would state the Council as
being against the proposals. This decision has been called in for scrutiny under our
Standing Orders and will be discussed again on the 24th July. This however is after the
closing date for pre-examination comments.
 
I would like to request an extension to the time period for submitting the pre-
examination comments of Newark Town Council to the 25th July 2024.
 
In any event I have registered and hope that in doing so I have reserved the Councils
ability to make submissions at the examination.  
 
Kind regards
 
 
 
 
Matthew Gleadell
Town Clerk
 
Logo

 
Newark Town Council
Town Hall, Newark, Nottinghamshire NG24 1DU
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